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Comments: I am against the destruction of the wild and pristine Holland Lake shoreline to accommodate the

master development plan via POWDR. At the very least, an appropriate environmental impact assessment must

be completed to understand how the flora and fauna will be impacted. Additionally, the residents of the Seeley-

Swan area must have a say in how their community is developed. I most respectfully ask that you take their

comments into consideration in this important decision and do your due diligence prior to granting a categorical

exclusion. Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


